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We live in a time where there are new things that we must account for as an entire league. In our current day & 
age we must now take in account things like social media. We, as a Board (and as an entire league), are 
charged with protecting the interests & well-being of ALL our members. This includes protecting those whose 
comments might be made about, as well as protecting those who might make malicious or negative comments, 
protecting them from publicly projecting a negative image of themselves. This is why we now must request the 
following: 
 
• Please be respectful when posting anything to social media relating to San Diego Youth Aztecs Football 
and Cheer, including but not limited to other parents, coaches, volunteers, board members, officials, players, 
and cheerleaders, etc. 
• Negative comments on social media of any form regarding the San Diego Youth Aztecs Football and Cheer 
Association or any of its members, as mentioned above, will not be tolerated, and may result in suspension 
and/or termination of the player or cheerleader from the program, regardless of comments that were made by 
the parent or the player/ cheerleader. 
 
These new guidelines speak directly to the time that we live in and directly reflect what is being taught to our 
children on how they are expected to handle themselves on social media outlets. As a league, SDYAFC will 
have a strict and zero tolerance policy around these new guidelines. 
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